
Dear parent(s) / guardian(s) of Keystone students:

We are excited to welcome our first class of Keystone Academy students. Below is some
important information regarding next school year:

Save the date:

Wednesday, August 2, 2023

1:45 pm
OR

6:00 pm

Venture Theater

You are required to come to one of the orientations listed above.

The student and one parent/guardian are required to attend.
What you will get at orientation:

● Introduction to the teaching staff,
● Important updates on the flow of the school year,
● Specific classroom supplies and expectations lists.

What we will get from you:
● A signed master agreement,
● A signed phone contract.

NOTE: If we do not get these documents from you, your student’s seat might be given
away to someone on the waitlist.

For now, please secure the following items:
● Thin whiteboard markers,
● A box of Kleenex,
● A fiction book of interest to your student with a minimum of 100-150 pages.

See you then!
Keystone Academy Teachers


